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CRRUA Passes 6th Consecutive Arsenic Water Sample Test 
 
For the sixth time in a row, the Camino Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRUA) passed its most 
recent arsenic water sample tests. 
 
Test results released by Eurofins Environment Testing, a water testing lab certified by the New 
Mexico Environment Department (NMED,) show that arsenic levels from water samples taken 
May 21, 2024, at three of the four arsenic treatment facilities (ATF) operated by CRRUA are below 
the federal limit of 10 parts per billion (ppb.) 
 
CRRUA excluded the Border Entry ATF from its voluntary twice monthly testing this test period 
due to its continued meeting of all NMED requirements.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CRRUA passed the previous five, 2024 arsenic tests from water samples taken on May 7, April 
16, NMED’s second quarter 2024 test taken on April 3, April 2 and March 18. 
 
CRRUA voluntary conducts twice monthly arsenic testing, NMED conducts quarterly testing.  
 
A video on the arsenic removal process is available on the CRRU YouTube channel at 
www.youtube.com/@crrua_info 
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                 Sample Location 
Arsenic Treatment Facility (ATF) 

Sample Result 
(ppb) 

Arsenic MCL  
10 (ppb) 

Sunland Park (ATF) 7.0 Below MCL 
Santa Teresa Community (ATF) 4.1 Below MCL 
Santa Teresa Industrial Park (ATF) 4.5 Below MCL 
Border Entry (ATF) Excluded        N/A 
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